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● ACT Aspire Testing in April 3rd-10th 
grade

● Focus Walks with the  Principals
● AR Reads 
● Five Students attending State Science Fair 



● Retention and Recruitment - look for 
more info in April

● Met with all campus faculties to discuss 
non-renewals 

● Licensure Pathways
● Salary Changes - LEARNS



Campus Essential Staff          
(Total Number) 

Number of 
Non-Licensed Staff

Total Percentage of 
Non-Licensed Staff

Pine Bluff School District 272 112 41%

Forest Park\Greenville PreK 14 7 50%

34th Ave Elementary 30 13 43%

Broadmoor Elementary 17 4 24%

James Matthews Elementary 33 14 42%

Southwood Elementary 28 11 39%

Robert F. Morehead Middle School 23 12 52%

Jack Robey Jr. High School 47 20 43%

Dollarway High School 29 13 45%

Pine Bluff High School 51 18 35%
**Numbers depicted in the chart above do not include auxiliary staff (i.e., school improvement specialists, instructional 
coaches, counselors, etc.)









● Employees receiving certified pay will have a salary increase next 
school year due to Arkansas LEARNS
○ The base salary will be $50,000 

■ Those under $50,000 will be increased to $50,000
■ Those currently above the $50,000 base will receive a $2,000 

increase
○ Arkansas LEARNS will provide 1.8 million dollars to PBSD to cover 

the increase to the base salary and the additional $2,000
● District administration will be working with the personnel policy 

committee to discuss the 2023-2024 salary schedule to present for 
board approval in the April meeting 



● Draft of district crisis response 
plan 

● Meeting with Student Councils 
from all secondary schools 



● Strategic Plan
● Setting up stakeholders 

meetings

https://sites.google.com/view/pbsd-strategic-planning/home?pli=1










● Calendar
● School Board Training
● Updating District Policies 
● Transition Plans



● PBHS location
● HVAC Projects
● McFadden Gym repairs
● Architect Interviews 




